
Anchorages and Destinations on Sydney Harbour presentation 

By John Hancox 

 

50 Members and guests were entertained by committee member Anthony (Ant) Bell and his partner 

Greer Leonard when they described the many interesting and sheltered anchorages they had visited 

on their yacht The Count whilst cruising Sydney Harbour and Botany Bay.  

 

The presentation was designed to encourage owners to use their yachts and cruisers more often and 

to enjoy the natural beauty of our beautiful waterways. They discussed bottom conditions for 

anchoring, prevailing wind and swell, and access to shore including harbourside walks and 

restaurants. One favourite place in the Northern Harbour has been aptly named the ‘Snuggle Spot’ 

where there is just sufficient room for one (large) yacht.  

 

The evening finished with an entertaining quiz which resulted in two couples being awarded an 

evening aboard The Count for a twilight race in 2018-19. 30 members stayed on for a buffet dinner 

and enjoyed the opportunity to share experiences. 

 

Next presentation: 23 May 

Come and hear Sarah Goddard-Jones and Pete Lowndes of Wine-Dark Sea describe the first leg of 

their planned circumnavigation of Australia which commenced in Sydney but curtailed in Darwin. 

>> book online here 

 

https://www.rsys.com.au/news-events/club-calendar/event/1747-cruising-division-on-wine-dark-sea

